
 

 

 
Dear Property Owner/Tenant: 
 
RE: Project Notification – Chappus Drain – Town of LaSalle 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Tentatively scheduled to start the week of July 22nd 2024, the Town of LaSalle – Public 
Works division will be undertaking and proceeding with the Repair and Improvement of 
the Chappus Drain.  The work will consist of culvert maintenance, brushing and 
ditching of the open drain and realignment of a section of the drain. The scheduled work 
is expected to take 6-8 weeks to complete, weather permitting.  
 
The Contractor for this project is Matassa Inc, with Paul Kühn serving as Project Manager 
(phone # 519-992-0313).  After hours, calls for urgent issues should be directed to the 
Town’s Public Works Department at 519-969-4143.  
 
The Towns consultant - Rood Engineering Inc. will complete project management and 
inspection of the project. Project Manager is Gerard Rood (519-322-1621).  
 
If a construction problem should arise, please contact the Town’s Drainage 
Superintendent, Mr. Brian MacMillan, (Telephone 519-969-7770 x 1270) or 
bmacmillan@lasalle.ca. 
 
It is stressed that construction sites are inherently dangerous and pose many 
potential safety hazards. Extreme caution should be exercised by all, especially 
children. 
 
It is inevitable that construction will cause some inconvenience in your area (driveways 
may not be accessible for short periods of time, etc.).  Every effort will be made to 
minimize these inconveniences by informing you in advance of any disruptions as the 
drainage works crosses your property.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation and should you have any questions regarding this notice, 
please contact the undersigned. 
 

 
Brian MacMillan 
Drainage Superintendent  
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